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Hello All,

We hope you have been relaxing and enjoying these glorious summer days!

 

We will once again host a Classroom Meet and Greet on Tuesday, August 31 from 2:30 to 3:30 p.m. for all new
students and any student in the Lower School (Montessori and preschool to 4th grade)!

 

Students will be able to spend a few minutes in their classroom and meet their teacher as well as other students in their
classroom. We respectfully ask that you keep visitors to a minimum and bring only your student and 1-2 parents. Please
do not attend if you are not feeling well or have any COVID-like symptoms. 

 

Additionally, our Uniform Clothesline will be set up where you will find gently used uniforms available at no cost, as well as
WMA Spirit Wear for purchase (Spirit Wear can be worn on gym days).

 

The format will be similar to an Open House as you do not need to sign up for a specific time to attend. 

 

We will be adhering to the following health and safety guidelines:

Masks must be worn indoors at all times and are optional outside
Hand sanitizer will be available at high touch locations, such as the Spirit Wear and Clothesline tables
Attendees must practice physical distancing

 

Members of the Admissions team will be available for questions and to collect required paperwork that was sent to new
families earlier this summer.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on the 31st! Any questions, please contact Suzanne Gallagher at
sgallagher@waldronmercy.org.
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